STATE OF MAINE

OFFICE
OF THE
SECRETARY OF STATE

CHARLES E. SUMMERS, JR.
SECRETARY OF STATE

November 7, 2011

Ms. Dorothy Lafortune
P.O. Box 187
Biddeford, ME 04005

Dear Ms. Lafortune:

I received your letter of September 28, 2011, inquiring on the status of your earlier
correspondence regarding possible election law violations dating back to 2004,

As I have previously stated, I appreciate your willingness to bring these issues to my
attention. However, in regard to the matter in question, I do not find that there is significant
evidence to support an investigation. Deputy Secretary of State, Julie Flynn, thoroughly
examined the incident with the Attorney General’s Office when it first came to light and after
reviewing the case, I am confident that she arrived at the proper outcome.

Again, I appreciate your vigilance and if you have any additional concerns, please do

not hesitate to contact me at (207) 626-8400.

Sincerely

CLeln?S

Charles E. Summers, Jr.
Secretary of State

cc: Julie Flynn, Deputy Secretary of State
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